
July 12, 2002 

JoAnn Magnini 
1451 Kenlake Ave. 
Spring Hill, FL 34606-4621 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F t  32399-0850 
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Dear Director, 

I read in the St. Petersburg Times, Sunday July 7th, that Florida 
Water was spplying for a certificate to be regulated by the Florida 
Public Service Commission instead of but the county. 

1 did receive a notice by Florida Water informing me of a possible 
change. However, I am writing to you about this change. I am 
concerned because of the possibly of increases in rates to my water 
bills. If this is Florida Water's intention (getting a certificate to raise 
rates) then I am not in favor of the change. 

Please be aware that this concerned citizen is not in favor of Florida 
Water being regulated by Flordia Public service Commission. 

Thank you for your time. 

p&L x,uv 
JoAnn Magninj 


